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Our New Value for the Summer Term 

Our school value for this half term is ‘Tolerance’ 

 

 

Join us in Prayer 

We thank you Lord, for this term. For our challenges, our successes, and the mistakes from which we 

have learnt. Be with us as we spend our time with family and friends. Give us strength and courage to 

do what is right: to be witnesses of our faith. Amen. 

 

How to get your Covid-19 Vaccination in Newcastle 

https://www.newcastle.gov.uk/services/public-health-wellbeing-and-leisure/public-health-

services/coronavirus-covid-19/how-get 

 

Summer Reading Challenge 

A summer reading challenge was handed out last week. Please have a go, as this will give your child 

access to lots of library services and activities during the holidays. 

 

Teachers for September 

N/R Miss Lawson 

Year 1/2 Miss Dunn and Mr Howard 

Year 2/3 Mrs Douglass 

Year 4/5 Mrs Ellin 

Year 6 Miss McMahon 

 

Return Days for Home Reading Books 

N/R- Friday 

Year1-Tuesday 

Year2/3-Friday 

Year4/5-Friday 

Year5/6-Friday 

 

 

 

 

https://www.newcastle.gov.uk/services/public-health-wellbeing-and-leisure/public-health-services/coronavirus-covid-19/how-get
https://www.newcastle.gov.uk/services/public-health-wellbeing-and-leisure/public-health-services/coronavirus-covid-19/how-get


 

Football Team 

Mrs Powell and Mrs Gregory are hoping to form a school football team at the start of the new school 

year. If your child boy or girl is a keen footballer and is in Y4/5 or 6 then again, please register their 

interest with Mrs Bennett in the office.  

 

Year 6 Leaver’s 

A celebration of the Year 6 children’s time at St George’s will be posted on the website later today so 

that parents can share in wishing them a farewell. Each child has been a credit to our school and we 

wish them well for their next journey at secondary school. 

 

Mental Health Activities 

Please dip into some fun mental health activities over the holidays with your child. 

www.dosemagazine.co.uk  

 

  

Dates for the Diary 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Thank you to children and their families for the support and hard work that you have given us and each 

other, this past year. We hope that everyone has a happy and restful summer holiday. 

Thursday 22nd July School closes for summer holidays 3.15pm 

Friday 23rd July Teacher Training Day 

Tuesday 7th September School re-opens for children 

http://www.dosemagazine.co.uk/

